
 
 

 
 
To: Jessica Cattelino, Chair 
 Academic Senate 
 
From: Marco Giovannini, Chair  

Committee on International Education 
 
Date:  October 27, 2022 
  
Re: Systemwide Senate Review: Proposed Amendment to Senate Regulation 630 
 
 
Dear Chair Cattelino, 
 
At its meeting on October 26, 2022, the Committee on International Education discussed the Proposed 
Amendment to Senate Regulation 630.  
 
Members support the comment raised by the Undergraduate Council to clarify the rationale for the 
proposed requirement that “two quarters or one semester must be during the regular academic year” 
as opposed to including the summer term.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact me via the Committee on International Education analyst, Emily Le, at ele@senate.ucla.edu.  
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